data electronically or when manually inputting data and was something we were unaware
of until this case. We have of course changed our processes to prevent this occurring
again.

The unfortunate outcome for Mr Cordell of course was that it appeared to the Police that
he was driving uninsured and was subjected to unnecessary Police stops. This was not Mr
Cordells fault in any way as he had a valid Insurance policy in force and was fully insured
to drive these vehicles for the purposes permitted under this policy during the policy
period.

We trust this letter meets the requirements of the Police and the Courts. Should you
require any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

it

Mr Peter Wood
UK Specialty Operations Manager




